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• The UFS Spring Plenary has been rescheduled to April 20-22, 2023 at SUNY Upstate 

Medical University. 

• UAlbany’s UFS Senators will meet with other University Center senators on Thursday, April 

20, to discuss relevant issues, concerns, and questions, as well as to generate a statement to 

the Chancellor that captures our shared concerns. We would like feedback from SEC and 

Senate ahead of that meeting so that we can represent our colleagues. Please reach out to us  

to share any concerns you would like us to raise in that meeting. 
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